
                

 

GENSEC-2022-181 
 

        To CEC Member Churches  
 
 

        Brussels, 4 November 2022 
 
2023 CEC General Assembly Stewards Programme 
 
Esteemed Church leaders, 
Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ, 
 
The General Assembly of the Conference of European Churches could not take place without the 
essential practical and spiritual presence of assembly stewards. Furthermore, during  the history 
of CEC, stewards have developed from assisting  in a General Assembly to being member in a 
decision-making body or thematic group of the organisation. 
 
For the General Assembly in Tallinn next year, we are looking for stewards in the following areas 
of work at the General Assembly: 
 

• Assisting in the Assembly office (reception, information desk, administrative assistance, 
personal assistance) 

 
• Plenary hall (preparing the hall and group rooms for sessions, welcoming delegates, 

distributing materials and interpretation equipment) 
 

• Communication and press (assisting journalists, distributing documents) 
 

• Worship (assisting the worship Committee in preparing worship sessions and distributing 
materials) 

 
I warmly invite all Member Churches to share our call for stewards and support their individual 
application in writing, which forms an essential part of the selection process. You will find more 
information in the enclosed flyer.  
 
Stewards can apply using this link. The deadline for applications is 20 January 2023. The 
Assembly office is available to answer all questions at 2023assembly@cec-kek.be 
 
In Christ, 
 
 
Dr Jørgen Skov Sørensen 
General Secretary 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/P7P2LV2
mailto:2023assembly@cec-kek.be

